KUEHNE-+NAGEL

July 30, 2019

Indiana Department of Workforce Adjustment [ & NE:: M-&V-Em‘ ,f'-%
Dislocated Worker Unit

10 North Senate Ave.
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2277
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AUG 5 2019

Re: Notice of Business Closing
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Dear Members of the Dislocated Worker Unit;

Kuehne & Nagel will be permanently closing its facility at 9040 Orly Road, Indianapolis, IN 46241. The closure
has been prompted by the termination of our contract with our customer and will constitute a plant closing under
the Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act ("WARN?"). The expected last day worked under K&N
employment is September 30, 2019.

The company will ensure that employees will be paid all earned wages and benefits at the time of their
termination.

If you need additional information, please contact Susan Campbell, Regional Human Resources Manager at (317)
343-9940.

Sincerely,

=y [Ah D

Susan J. Campbeli
Kuehne & Nagel
Regional Human Resource Manager
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